September 29, 1844.

Mr. Herbert E. Wiebe,
Dean of llen,
Bethel College,
Hewton, Zansas.

Dear ir. "1ﬂb. 3

I am happy to enclose the typed copy of notes
that were taken at the Reoreation Institute held here las?t
May. I trust you will find them useful to you in your work

at Bethel College.

Very sincsrely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Cpach.




